From: Don Cole <Don.Cole@mercergov.org>

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 1:15 PM

To: Jay Deguchi <Jay@SuyamaPetersonDeguchi.com>

Subject: RE: Application expiration for fukano residence, 1808-026

Hello Jay,

Per your request the subject permit has been extended. The new expiration date has been set to 12/31/2020 to allow
for staff review and issuance.

Please let me know if | can be of further assistance.

Don Cole

Building Official

City of Mercer Island - Community Planning & Development
206.275.7701| mercerisland.gov/cpd| _mybuildingpermit.com

Due to the COVID-19 outbreak, Community Planning and Development has modified our operations. City Hall and the
Permit Center are closed to the public. There is no “walk in” permit service; staff are working remotely and services are
being continued via remote operations. More information is available on the City’s website:

mercerisland.qov/cpd. Please contact us by phone for general customer support at 206-275-7626.

Notice: Emails and attachments may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (chapter 42.56 RCW)



